September 10, 2018

A work session of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, Illinois, was held on Monday,
September 10, 2018, at 3:00 PM in the parking lot of the Welcome Center, 106 East Progress St,
Arthur, IL. Those present were Village President Rod Randall, Trustees Matt Bernius and Jenni
Marner, Community Development Coordinator Bob Doan, and Omer Miller.

The purpose of this meeting was to observe a demonstration of a Watchfire® LED Message
Center Sign by a manufacturer’s representative and Mack Kite of American Dowell Sign
Company, Inc. of Urbana, IL. There was discussion and questions concerning the sign and its
operation.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:30 PM.
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